
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

TO 

CITY OF AUBURN, MAINE 

2019 FIRE STATION DRIVEWAYS RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

February 8, 2019 
This addendum amends and /or supplements the bid documents as indicated below.  Only 

these items alter the bid documents.  Any verbal discussions or responses are hereby 

declared null and void.   

   

Clarifications to the Bid Documents:   

The following changes have been made to the Bid Documents:  

 

Question:  Since the budget is low, which station would be priority? 

 

Answer:  Center Street has a higher priority. 

 

Question:  What is the sawcutting item for if PW is completing that work? 

 

Answer:  The sawcut item is for the sidewalk work and any unforeseen cuts needed after 

PW is completed.  Pavement removal by the Contractor will be paid for under Item 

203.20 Common Excavation. 

 

Question:  Why is the HMA quantity inflated? 

 

Answer:  The estimate includes at 20% increase due to the nature of the work. 

 

 

 

 

 


